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To:

Subject:

Binh Nghiem <nw916@sbcglobal.net>
Friday, March 5, 2010 5:32 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr./Ms. Secetary

I oppose the proposed change of Forex leverage from 100:1 to 1 O: 1 as this change will require
me to invest 10 times the money I have right now in my forex account to continue the level of trading
that i have been using. I am only a small investor, this proposed change might as well prevent me from
trading all together. I hope you will reconsider the proposed change. Thank you.

B. Nghiem


